
Tuesday, February 25th 

Please help our school raise money for our play, 

Legally Blonde Jr.  On Tuesday, February 25th, a 

percentage of your bill at Bocca will be generously 

donated to our drama fund if you will bring this flyer 

(or a copy on your phone) or mention this fundraiser.  

This includes:

Dine In,  Delivery  or  Take-out

Thank you so much for supporting our School.


